
 

 

No.79 of 2021 
 
 
01 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Lighter Operator Community 
 
CHANGE OF GRID COMMUNICATIONS NETWORK 
 
We have been informed by GRID Communications that they would close their existing 
GRID iDEN network.  
 
Due to the eventual closure of GRID iDEN network, we would be using GRIDTalk on 4G 
LTE network with effect from 10 October 2021.  
 
The channel name for berth communication between the vessel masters and the Lighter 
Terminals duty Dockmaster remains the same as Talkgroup #1 “JP LIGHTERS”.   
 
To minimise disruption during the transition period, at the Lighter Terminals our duty 
Dockmasters will be manning handsets on both GRID iDEN and GRIDTalk networks for 
berth communication with the vessel masters until 31 October 2021.  
 
From 1 November 2021, our duty Dockmasters will only be using the handsets on 
GRIDTalk network.    
 
For matters on GRID Communications, please contact them directly.  
 
Should you have any other queries, please contact our Customer Service at email 
jpcss@jp.com.sg / 6413 9600 or Lighter Terminals at email lighterterminals@jp.com.sg  
Marina South Wharves 6413 9617/  Penjuru Terminal 6413 9614.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
  
Ron Tan 
Vice President, Operations 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
 
(This is a computer generated circular and does not require a signature.) 


